
m
PPL companies

May 4, 2017

Mr. Richard Raff

Public Service Commission of Kentueky
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

RECEIVED

MAY 5 2017

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

RE: Application of Kentucky Utilities Company for a Certificate of Public
Convenience and Necessity Authorizing KU to Bid on a Franchise
Established by the City of Sanders, Case No. 2017-00178

Dear Mr. Raff:

I am writing to clarify that KU's above-referenced filing made on May 3,2017 was
intended to supplement its original filing in Case Number 2017-00178. The
supplemental filing was made in order to replace the City's sale ad which contained
a typo and had to be republished. Aecordingly, KU requests that Case No. 2017-
00187 be dismissed and closed and the updated advertisement included in the May
3, 2017 filing should be placed in Case No. 2017-00178 as a supplement to KU's
original CPCN application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to eontaet me.

Very truly yours,

Allyson K. Sturgeon

LG&E and KU Energy LLC

Legal Department

220 West Main Street

Louisville, Kentucky 40202

www.lge-ku.com

Allyson K. Sturgeon

Senior Corporate Attorney

T 502-627-2088

F 502-217-4995

allyson.sturgeon@lge-ku.com


